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EXTERNAL: This email originates from outside of The National Archives.

That all looks great thank you!

   I have no particular dietary
requirements 

Ros 

Ros Scott
Baroness Scott of Needham Market

follow me on Twitter
@BaronessRos

From: 
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 12:37:55 PM
To: SCOTT OF NEEDHAM MARKET, Baroness <ScottRC@parliament.uk>
Subject: RE: Arranging TNA visit to The Hold, Ipswich; 11th November
 
Dear Ros,
 
I hope you are well. As you know, the visit to The Hold is coming up next week so I
wanted to give you some extra information on the event. I have drafted a briefing,
and am waiting to get a finalised version back from Jeff James’ office. Once I have
this, I will forward it on to you and Val Johnson. In the meantime, I have provided
some key information below.
 
Location: The Hold, 131 Fore Street, Ipswich, IP4 1LR. 
There is a map at https://www.suffolkarchives.co.uk/how-to-get-started-at-suffolk-
archives/plan-your-visit/suffolk-archives-branches/ipswich-branch/
 
Parking is available onsite, and a parking space can be reserved for you if needed.
Please let me know if you will require a parking space. Alternatively, The Hold is a
10-15 minute walk from Ipswich railway station.
 
Start time: 10:45. We will be starting with coffee and introductions, and there will
be the opportunity to join Suffolk Archives staff and visitors to mark the 2-
minutes silence at 11am.
 
Itinerary:

11:15  Tour of The Hold. There will be the opportunity to meet
members of staff on the way round the building.
13:15  Lunch (provided) with invited guests and stakeholders
13:45 Screening of video demonstrating partnership working at
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